
                                                                                                                                           
 

       

  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are aware that in the current economic climate it is helpful to be able to budget for additional expenditure. Therefore we would 
like to take this opportunity to let you know about our forthcoming school trips and workshops. 
 
All trips and workshops have been carefully selected to enrich your child’s learning and to support the curriculum in your child’s year.  
 
Please find listed below the trips and workshops that we have already confirmed for this academic year.  
 

DATE TRIP COST 

11th & 13th Oct 2022 Andy Goldsworth Workshop at Wisley £9 per child * 

6th Feb 2023 Viking Workshop £6.50 per child 

20st Feb 2023 Sound Dome £5.50 per child 

Spring  Swimming at Eastwood Sports Centre  TBA per lesson * 

24th, 25th and 26th April 2023 Bikeability Course Level 1 £15 per child * 

 
 The cost of individual trips is an estimate and may be subject to change. As detailed below information including 
confirmation of cost will be emailed to you 2 weeks prior to the visit. 

 
In order for our children to remain in safe manageable groups on our school trips we do occasionally require parent helpers, if you 
think you would like to help it is preferable for all helpers to be DBS checked. A DBS will lapse unless used at least once every 3 
months, therefore we require you to come in and help with reading to the children to keep the DBS certifacte current and up to date. 
 
Occasionally, we are offered additional trips/workshops that are of great benefit to the children in their academic and personal 
development. These trips are sometimes offered at short notice and at a greatly discounted price (for example, year 5 visited the 
Royal Opera House to see a performance of Swan Lake by the Royal Ballet Company). Should we be offered any additional trips this 
academic year, we will do our best to inform you as soon as possible 
 
We will email information regarding each trip/workshop at least 2 weeks prior to the trip/workshop taking place.This letter 
will detail specific instructions for each trip, including lunch arrangements, additional requirements and payment deadline.  
The trip/workshop will be available for payment on www.scopay.com at this time No child will be excluded from the trip based 

on their inability to pay. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, please contact me to discuss what financial support is available. 
 
Under no circumstances will a pupil be taken on a school trip without prior consent by parents/guardians. Please ensure 
you give your consent by ticking the Consent Box on your scopay account. We hope you will find this information helpful. 

Should you have further questions regarding school trips, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Joanne Forno 
School Assistant 

New Haw Community School 
The Avenue, New Haw, Surrey, KT15 3RL 

 
Tel:  01932 336571 

email office@new-haw.surrey.sch.uk   www.new-haw.surrey.sch.uk 

 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:office@new-haw.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.new-haw.surrey.sch.uk/

